COUNTRY 1000

May 12, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein,KOSBV

8209 West 78th Street

Overland Park, KANSAS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I do not know if your first report was received or not, there is
a possibility that we never received it due to the fact of our
slow post office here in Paris.

We are a 5000KW/AM station with sunrise to sunset operating authority.

We have just recently installed a new Harris 5000 Watt transmitter,
needless to say our signal is much improved.

Your report is correct and we greatly appreciate your inquiry.

If you are ever in the great Volunteer State of Tennessee and in the
town of Paris, please stop by and see us.

I have enclosed some bumper stickers for you.
Thanks again'!

Sincerely,

Angela M. Clayton
Office Manager/WMUF
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